
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWS RELEASE 

 

 

 The Election drop box that is located outside of the Judicial Center at 300 E. Main street, 

Independence, Kansas is closed. Ballots can be mailed.  If you are returning your Mail Ballot in person 

you can drop it off at the County Clerks Office located at 217 E. Myrtle street in Independence, Kansas. 

They can be turned in to the Election Board at the Polling Place on Election day. All Ballots have to be 

returned by 7:00 P.M. on March 19th, 2024 at the closing of the Polls on Election Night.  

 

 

      Charlotte A. Scott Schmidt 

     Montgomery County Clerk/ Election Officer 

 


